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at the RRI booth, while competing in a 
soccer tournament known as the Ranger 
Cup and learning more about the ministry 
of Royal Rangers International. Mike King, 
the president of Pathfinder Missions, was 
on hand to tell leaders and boys how they 
could actively advance the kingdom of God 
through a Pathfinder trip. 

To learn more about the results of 
National Camporama and see the great 
photos and streaming videos, visit the RRI 
website and use the Camporama link at: 
http://royalrangersinternational.com

Camporama 2006 Summary

As stated on the official 
National Camporama web-
site, “Camporama 2006 has 
come to an end and thou-

sands of campers have now returned to 
their homes challenged to live the life 
of a champion for God. This week  
(July 17-21, 2006) will be remembered 
for it’s hot and dry weather, loads of fun 
activities and competitions, exciting wor-
ship music and inspiring and challenging 
evening messages.”

Royal Rangers International had the 
pleasure of hosting the international delegates 
from around the world. Approximately 80 
Rangers attended from many countries 
including Germany, Mexico, Australia, 
Norway, Finland, England, Sweden, 
and the Dominican Republic. American 
Rangers got to meet the foreign delegates 

EuroCamp 2007— 
KEEP ON!
Lillehammer, Norway

During the 
week of July 31 
– Aug. 4, 2007, an 
estimated 5,000 
Royal Rangers 
from all over 
Europe will travel 
to Lillehammer, 
Norway for 

EuroCamp. This special event takes place 
every 4 years and is similar to National 
Camporama in the USA, but instead of 
boys coming together from the 50 states, 
boys and girls will gather from 23 nations 
across Europe. 

During the day, Rangers will participate 
in sports and compete against each other 
in activities designed to test their outdoor 
skills and use their God given talents. 
Many workshops and craft stations are 
offered that allow Rangers to exercise 
their creativity through various artistic 
means.

Special services will be held each 
evening and are the spiritual highlight 
of the camp. Rangers will enjoy worship 
bands composed of their own peers, have 
the opportunity to express themselves 
through drama, and hear challenging 
messages from God’s word. The services 
are usually conducted in English, but 
translation is available through headsets 
into the many languages used throughout 
Europe. Historically, many young people 
give their hearts to the Lord, or are 
motivated to a deeper Christian walk 
during these services.

RRI staff members and Rangers from 
the USA will be attending as part of a 
special delegation to EuroCamp 2007. 
European missionaries working with the 
Royal Ranger ministry or that have an 
interest in Rangers should contact RRI 
about receiving an invitation to attend at: 
RRI@royalrangersinternational.com.
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